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Mission: (iL) Governor

of all people in Flodda thraugh integrated
Scoft

Ron DeSantis

To protect, promote & improve the health
_______________

A. Rivkees, MDstate, county & community efforts.

HEALTH State Surgeon General

Vision: To be the Healihiest State in the Nation

June 1, 2021

Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd.
do Frank Del Rio, President and CEO
7665 Corporate Center Drive
Miami, FL33126
Via Electronic Delivery to: DFarkas(ncl.com and RLindsay(nclcorp.com

Re: Resuming operations at PortMiami

Mr. Del Rio:

The Florida Department of Health (the "Department") understands that the resumption of your
operations may be contingent upon the Department's input. The Department's powers and duties
regarding the control of communicable diseases, illnesses, and hazards to health among humans in the
state are codified in section 381.0011, Florida Statutes. The Department has limited statutory authority
with respect to cruise lines, and the Department's permission is not required for your company to
resume operations.

As you know, the State of Florida is in active litigation in the U.S. District Court for the Middle
District of Florida regarding the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention ("CDC") Conditional Sailing
Order. There is a likelihood that such order exceeds the CDC's statutory authority, especially
considering it requires, absent congressional direction, a state health agency to contract with private
entities. To the extent such order is upheld as lawful and necessary, this letter satisfies the requirement
that your company receive approval from the Department.

To be clear, nothing in state law stands in the way of cruise ship operations. The Department
has been engaged with your industry in order to provide support and advice since a Public Health
Emergency was declared in Florida. Each of our counties with ports and the Department as a whole
remain committed to assisting and advising on best public health practices to support you in ensuring
the safety of crewmembers, guests, and port employees as you resume operations. The Department is
in full support of your company resuming operations and we look forward to continuing this
collaborative relationship when your company begins sailing again.

Sincerely,

Scott A. Rivkees, MD
State Surgeon General

Florida Department of Health
Office of the State Surgeon General Accredited Health Department
4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A-00 Tallahassee, FL 323991701 - L ; Public Health Accreditation BoardPHONE: 850-245-4210 ' FAX: 850-922-9453
FiorldaHeaith.gov
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